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Monday Memo
September 11, 2023

Hello Everyone,

Demos and workshops - oh my! Don't miss a trick this fall season.

1 floral design event hosted by CoChairpersons Nancy Costa and Judy
Morgan:
Monday, October 2nd, 'FUNdamentals of Floral Design' in Plymouth
held at the Plymouth Public Library (flyers and registration forms on
https://www.gcfm.org/upcoming-events
I heard great feedback about this class last year when it was held in
Marshfield, I decided not to miss out this time and signed up for it myself.
So I will be attending all 3 classes (last class in 2024) and look forward to
meeting some of our GCFM family members there. Pre-registration is
necessary.

Another wonderful upcoming event Chaired by Margo Yie
Designing Workshops presents “Color—Using it Well”
Thursday, November 9, 2023, 10:00 – 11:30 AM
Saint Susanna Church, 262 Needham Street, Dedham, MA
See Flier info here

Just a reminder the Topsfield Fair Flower Show is September 29 -
October 9th, Topsfield, MA

https://www.gcfm.org/upcoming-events


www.Topsfieldfair.org A small standard flower show with the theme of
“Wandering Through Essex Country”, presented by GCFM.

September 30th from 8:30 AM - 12:30 PM is the Master Gardener of Cape
Cod Fall Symposium

Enjoy each day.

Marjorie Dienhart
GCFM President

"September days have the warmth of summer in their briefer hours, but in
their lengthening evenings a prophetic breath of autumn."
-Rowland E. Robinson

http://www.topsfieldfair.org

